
 

CITY OF TUKWILA CITY COUNCIL 
CANCELLATION OF 3/13/23 COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE to 

Conduct a SPECIAL WORK SESSION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Tukwila City Council will cancel the regularly 
scheduled Committee of the Whole Meeting on March 13, 2023 to conduct a Special Work 
Session beginning at 7:00. p.m. in the Council Chamber at Tukwila City Hall, 6200 Southcenter 
Blvd., Tukwila, WA.  The public can also participate by calling 1-253-292-9750, Access Code 

670077847# or by joining at this link: Join Microsoft Teams Meeting 

 
The purpose of the meeting is to conduct a Work Session to discuss City Council processes and 
working agreements. 

 
No public comment or official action will be taken.  The public is invited to attend. 
 

DATED this 9th day of March, 2023 
 
Christy O’Flaherty, MMC, Records Governance Manager/City Clerk 
 
This is a 24-Hour Notice – Not required by law to be published. 
 
E-Mailed to Seattle Times:  March 9, 2023 
E-Mailed to City Council: March 10, 2023 
Distribution: Tukwila School District, Tukwila Reporter, Chamber of Commerce, King County 
Library System, and Digital Records Center/website. 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MjNhYjg1MzAtOTNmMy00NDczLWFjZmYtZTdkMmMwNjU2MWZk%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%226ea0f6bd-e8b7-4388-a3ba-ca42e373cec2%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22aae95f65-ae37-44d6-8916-64c1c53a6de0%22%7d

